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1. Flame Retardants Discussion. 
a. See attached documents. 

 

2. Course load documentation by division/department 
a. Follow-up on UUP questions made last meeting. 

 

3. Was the following item mentioned in cabinet?  What was the conclusion of the 
discussion? 

a. It would be more useful if management would provide more detailed campus 
president cabinet notes.  Many times, the notes are in the format "X was 
discussed."  More robust explanations may increase transparency.   

 

4. Further discussion of the following item. 
a. No UUP member should have the same person have two times to evaluate a 

member's paperwork for renewal.  Currently, there are only a few members who 
this applies to.  The specific example in mind revolves around the Provost being 
the "supervisor" and the "Provost."  As such, the Provost receives two sign-offs 
on the renewal paperwork.  This should not happen, and no one person should 
have two "bites at the apple" on renewal paperwork.  Correcting this would be a 
step away from perceived favoritism.  Furthermore, UUP members who supervise 
others should have written guidelines about what type of work activities will be 
evaluated.   

 

5. Discussion of On-campus Parking in Article 36 of the Agreement 
a. Two parking spaces in E-lot at bottom of walkway dedicated to taxi. 
b. Temporary usurping of parking resources and compensatory measures.   

 


